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Our progress to date 

 Wates have now completed 80% of 
the Sheet Piles to form the Network 
Rail retaining wall. 
 

 Cast the foundations for the Core D 
lift shaft. 

 
 Installed the new incoming Water 

Main and tarmacked the entrance to 
Gallagher Court Car Park. 

 
 Completed the roof to the new 

Substation. 
 

 Started the ground anchors to the 
retaining wall. 

Our upcoming works 

- We will be completing the Sheet Piling 
this month. 
- Cast the foundations for Core C lift 
shaft. 
- Start forming the concrete toe and 
lining wall to the retaining wall.  

You may have noticed that the site works were paused for 2 days last week. This was to allow 
us to carry out assessments on all our works to ensure that we comply with the latest 
Government and PHE guidance regarding Covid-19. Following the assessment, we have 
altered our working and put in place a number of measures to ensure the safety of all the people 
on our site and our neighbours. 

How you can reach us 

Contact details: 
Stuart Hamilton 
(Construction Manager) 
07547 572 365 
 
Tom Hooper-Smith 
(Project Manager) 
07719 082 033 
 

Our working hours 

Monday to Friday: 

08:00 to 18:00 

Saturday: 

08:00 to 13:00 


